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OSLOJa.nuary 27th, 1950. 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. No. 2, 

Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania, 
U.S.A. 

Dear Sir. 
Thank you very kindly for your letter of January 18th 

with report on our transmissions in the 352 M. band. We 

are very glad to see that reception was so good, and that 
you enjoyed the programme. 

Enclosed please find a QSL card for station LKS. 
We thank you for your good wishes, and rdmain 

Yours sincerely 

/Gunnar Nygät&' 
Radio Norway 

Short Wave Division 

c.>-7; 

Encl. 


